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Hatch End Old Poultry Farm Steeple Aston Road Middle Aston Bicester OX25 5QL

Demolition of existing buildings. Construction of replacement business units and associated
external works. (Re-submission of 20/01127/F)

James Kirkham

Christopher Hawes

14 Nizewell Head,Steeple Aston,Bicester,0X25 4S]
Objection

neighbour

I have lived in Steeple Aston for 17 years and in all those years I do not drive towards
Steeple Aston Road Middle Aston in the mornings and afternoons on School days because I
put safety first for the children and parents going to and from school in that area. Safety is
the number one objection for me and I know it must be for you when planning is submitted
and assessed. I have walked that area when going to and from my church allotments at
school times and it is very busy with cars taking children to and from the school, and now
the added extra traffic we have in the village due to the Covid pandemic of increased
numbers of service van vehicles more pedestrians because more residents in the village are
working from home. All just coping to pass each one other on the narrow roads and narrow
pavements, I think to myself it is a good job that previous Hatch End application
(20/01127/F) did not go through. Access to Hatch End from either way (Steeple Aston &
Middle Aston) for a complex as described is a bigger safety hazard than before especially as
there is no footpath from Middle Aston to the schools and play/sports area on that road. The
roads in Steeple Aston can not be changed example by the church to make it safe for large
volumes of traffic, and other places in the village are stone walled and narrow blind corners.
All very risky on a quiet normal day going to and from work for parishioners. Think Safe!
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